


Why We Oppose Offshore Oil & Gas Drilling 
The Coastal Federation advocates for environmentally 
compatible industrial development along the N.C. coast and 
promotes clean economic growth opportunities. You only 
need to look at the damage done by the previous oil spills 
to see the harm of offshore drilling to our coastal 
communities and economy. 
 

Drilling off the N.C. coast WILL NOT provide: 

Energy Independence 
According to a 2011 study done by the state of North 
Carolina, the Carolina Trough (south of Cape Hatteras) has a 
potential to satisfy our country’s energy demands for just 

36 days of oil and 246 days of natural gas.  

Financial Rewards 
The four Gulf States that enjoy 37.5 % of oil revenues are in 
danger of losing that revenue, based upon President 
Obama’s 2017 budget proposal. Oil and gas revenues are 
the federal government’s second largest source of income, 
after the Internal Revenue Service.  

Jobs 
The potential risk of job loss in tourism, fishing and other 
industries that depend on a clean coastal environment far 
outweighs potential economic benefit of oil and gas 
industry jobs, many of which are specialized positions and 
will be hired from out of state.  

Today’s tourism values in coastal North Carolina are 
comparable to the oil and gas industry projections  
21 years 
from now.  

In 2012, the 
North 
Carolina 
tourism 
economy 
directly 
provided 
283,297 
jobs.  
 

 
 

 

For more information visit: www.nccoast.org/oil


